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CONGRATULATIONS ON APPROINTMENT AS EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR FOR THE AFRICAN
DEVELOPMENT BANK (AFDB)

The Chairperson, Commissioners and the Secretariat of the Zimbabwe Gender Commission would
like to congratulate Dr. Judith Kateera on her appointment as the Executive Director for the African
Development Bank (AFDB).

The Commission is not surprised by your appointment to this highly influential position to head
Africa Group 11 Constituency, covering Angola, Namibia, Mozambique and Zimbabwe, because we
are aware of your leadership capacity and commitment to the development of Zimbabwe and Africa.
Your unquestionable record, in Government and in other institutions that you have been involved
with, is testimony of your capability to lead institutions to great heights.

Dr. Kateera, you are an inspiration to all Zimbabwean women and indeed a testimony that women
are not only capable of occupying influential leadership positions but can also deliver on the desired
objectives.

We wish you a successful and prosperous tenure in your new endeavour.



